
STUDENT BULLETIN 
October 17, 1974

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:
You cannot kill time without influencing eternity,

ATTENTION, ALL STUDENTS:
Final cheerleader tryouts will be held Thursday night (tonight) at 7:00 p.m. in 
the Northwest Pavilion (gym). Come and participate in the selection of these 
cheerleaders.

PROSPECTIVE CHEERLEADERS:
Please be at the SUB by 6:30 p.m. tonight for final preparation and assignment of 
numbers.

SEATTLE CENTER OUTREACH:
The Seattle Center Outreach has been postponed until next Friday, October 25, at 
2:30 p.m.

SERVICEMEN'S MIG:
The Servicemen's MIG will be leaving from Perks at 5:30 p.m. this Saturday to go 
to the coffee house at Fort Lewis. We would like to have you go with us and 
minister.

CHILDREN AND YOUTH MIG:
New service opportunity! Anyone interested in working as a volunteer at the 
Special Education School in Kirkland (near campus), please sign the sheets on 
the bulletin boards in either the SUB or Perks Lounge by Monday, October 21. We 
will be going to the school October 22 during chapel (you v/ill be excused from 
chapel). Meet in Perks Lounge at 9:20 a.m. and we'll go to the school to be 
briefed. We should be back by 10:20 (3rd period). If there are any questions, 
see Anita Scarbrough in P-214.

STRING BASS PLAYERS:
Anyone who can play a string bass, please see Dr. Swaffield right away.

SPEECH TOURNAMENT:
Last Wednesday nine N.C. students participated in various events at Pacific Lutheran 
University. One N.C. student placed in each final event. Two second place trophies 
were won: Sharyl Hansen won second place in interpretative reading and Darla Ventling 
won second place in oratory.

THOSE INVOLVED OR INTERESTED IN KCNC:
There is a KCNC Radio Club meeting scheduled for next Tuesday afternoon, October 22, 
in the SUB at 4:00 p.m. This is an important meeting. Please be there.

LOST:
Somewhere on campus one pair of glasses with brown plastic frames in a multi-colored 
cloth case was lost. The case has names written on it such as Cookie, NuNu, Johnson, 
Nay, etc. If found, please return to the Blind!! or, contact Renee Miller - Box 923*


